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Dear Colleague, 
 
The next International Congress of Mathematicians, ICM 2006, will be held at the 
 

“Palacio Municipal de Congresos de Madrid” 
(Madrid City Hall Convention Center) 
Madrid, Spain 
August 22-30, 2006 

 
You are warmly invited to attend the Congress in Madrid in 2006. 
In the meantime you are welcome to pre-register for the ICM and visit the website of the 
Congress at the address 
 

http://www.icm2006.org/ 
 
At our website you will find simple instructions on how to pre-register. 
Once you have pre-registered you will be included on the ICM 2006 mailing list and will receive 
information about ICM 2006 for the next three years. You will also receive an automatic message 
with instructions on how to unsubscribe from the list if you should wish to do so. If you have any 
question about ICM 2006, please send an e-mail to icm2006@unicongress.com 
 
Your question will be answered promptly. 
Please forward this message to your colleagues who might be interested in any of the aspects of 
ICM 2006. 
 
Hoping to see you in Madrid, 
 
 
 
Carlos Andradas and Manuel de León 
Chairmen, ICM 2006 


